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Hello Everyone,

Our best wishes are sent to Melda, who is in a care unit in Cleveland, and
Heather and Bill who have had a stay in hospital. Hope you are feeling
better. Get well soon also to Phyl.

OCTOBER - Wednesday, 12th AUSTRALIAN TEAMSTERS HALL
OF FAME & Bank Foot House in the Glass House Mountains.

Could we all meet at Peg & Eddies at 8.45 am. We can then car pool for the
trip to the Mountains, which should take approx. 1 hr. 15mins. Smoko will
be served on arrival, tea, coffee and damper. This is a working complex and
I am told there is plenty to see. We will also have a look at Bank Foot
House, (named after a Scottish Shire). It was an original 1860 Cobb & Co
Changing station. We will have lunch at the museum. Choices are
Rissoles, sausages etc plus potato bake, and salads. Fruit Salad & Ice
cream for dessert. Total cost for the day is approximately $25.00. There
may also be a small charge to visit Bank foot house as this is a separate
thing. Please let us know as soon as possible if you can attend.

NOVEMBER - Thurs. 13th TRAIN RIDE to Shorncliffe. Meet at
Central Station in time to catch the 9.15am train (to Shorncliffe) From here
we will walk to the beach before catching the train at 12.35pm to go to
Sandgate where we will have lunch, At the 4017 Bar and Grill (In the
remodelled post office building). This is just across the road from the
station. If catching a train is not your thing, take the car and meet us at
Scarborough for morning tea, at a pre-arranged place. Take the train home
after lunch. Venue for lunch is subject to change.
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CHRISTMAS BREAKUP – SUNDAY 4Th DECEMBER

Would anyone like to host our Christmas party this year. We are open to
suggestions for other alternatives. Maybe picnic at the beach or dinner at a
restaurant or club. Maybe a weekend away with Christmas dinner on the
Saturday night.

MAY 2012 - FRASER COAST BUSH & BEACH RORT
Hosted by the Maryborough and Hervey Bay Clubs.

We are getting a bit ahead of ourselves now, but if you are interested in
going to the Rort, bookings need to be made NOW. Details are on the
Apex 40’s website, and a registration form can be filled out online. A deposit
needs to be paid now and accommodation will also have to be booked and a
deposit paid. If you have any queries phone John or myself. It is a really
good weekend and as it is close to home makes it a perfect time to come to a
Rort, and experience it first hand. I also have some registration forms if you
are unable to access the internet.

APEX COOKBOOK

Some years ago, around 1965, the wives of our Apex members produced
a cookbook to raise funds for the club. We incorporated all our favourite
recipes, plus other recipes from family and friends, and we did raise quite
a bit of money. As some people do not have a copy of the book, Dianne & I
propose to rewrite it and add the recipes, that the current Apex 40’s
members make and love. So all those lovely dishes as supplied for
Christmas and other functions at home, we want your recipes. If you could
let me have them as soon as possible, we can get on with the job.

I am looking forward to catching up with you all, so if you can make it to all
or any of the above functions could you please let John or myself know as
soon as possible.

Regards
Denice

PDF Creator - PDF4Free v3.0                                                    http://www.pdf4free.com

http://www.pdfpdf.com/0.htm

